

---

**From:** [REDACTED] >  
**Sent:** Tuesday, July 11, 2017 12:20 AM  
**To:** jeffrey E.  
**Subject:** Re:

Thank you Jeffrey!!

I've just completed the test; waiting for the answer from Columbia.

I'm not sure about teeth, I don't know ... Dr. [REDACTED] said that surgery will be only once (on Wednesday 12 July) and then they've to wait for 1 week (because they will not be able to make a bridge straight after the surgery because of pressure that is necessary). So, I don't know maybe I can't bridge even after San Diego..

Also if I will be accepted to Summer C course, I've to be in NY from 17 July till 1 August.

I don't know. I really want to be involved in Jiyo. And appreciate very much your offer with this opportunity.

[REDACTED] at 6:55 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> [REDACTED]

if the next surgery is 9-21 maybe we should delay San Diego till 24 . , I think so , as teeth might need time

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=